
FCHLIGN OFFICE, 
S.W.I . 

No. 900. 
17th December, 1940. 

(A &008/165/51) 
S i r , 

With reference to S i r nonald 
L indsay ' s despatch No. 991 of 4th 
September, 1954 and to previous 
correspondence regarding the 
a c t i v i t i e s of the Ghedr par ty , I 
transmit to you herewith a copy of 
a l e t t e r from the India Of f i ce 
requesting that the United s t a t e s 
Government may be approached with 
a view to the prevention or the 
r e s t r i c t i o n o f the c i r cu l a t i on of 
the Ghedr organ the "Hindustan Ghadri 

2. Should you see no objection 
to such e course I sha l l be 
gra te fu l i f you w i l l act on l i n e s 
indicated in the fourth paragraph 
of the Indie O f f i ce l e t t e r . 

I am, with great t ruth , 
S i r , 

Your obedient Servant, 
(For the Secretary of S ta te ) . 

N.i.. but ler 
e t c . , , a s q . , C.V.O 

etc . , 
Washington. 

etc 


